
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd February 2016  

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am very pleased to inform you that Seaton Delaval First School has been nominated for 

the Diabetes UK Good Diabetes Care in School Award, a brand new school award 

scheme which celebrates and showcases schools that deliver good care and support to 

children and young people with Type 1 diabetes. 

 

As part of the nomination, Diabetes UK is inviting parents and carers to complete a brief 

online parent survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/schoolnomination 

 

Please follow the link to the survey if you would like to show your support or to oppose this 

nomination. The survey should take no more than 2 minutes to complete. You can select 

to answer this survey anonymously. 

 

Please be advised that you have until Friday 11th March to respond to this parent survey. 

Responses to this parent survey will be used by Diabetes UK to assess our school’s 

nomination for the award. To find out more about the Good Diabetes Care in School 

Award go to www.diabetes.org.uk/school-award 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher  
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